
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to announce a new opportunity that PATCH is offering in 2024. We are now offering
family photoshoots at a reasonable price to help you capture lovely family memories during your busy
lives.

The photoshoot sessions are 25 minutes long and include a 5-minute pre-brief, a 10-minute photo
shoot, and a 10-minute ordering process. To book a session, please visit 
www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpoole/. A deposit of £5 must be paid at the time of booking to confirm your
chosen timeslot. This deposit will be deducted from your chosen package price. 
Please note that we can only cater for a maximum group of 5 people per slot. 

We offer three different packages to choose from:

Package A £15.00: Family Photoshoot and 2 digital pictures

Package B £25.00: Family Photoshoot and 5 digital pictures

Package C £35.00: Family Photoshoot, 3 digital pictures, and 1 print (8x6)
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FAMILY PHOTOSHOOTS - Saturday 2nd March & Sunday 3rd March 2024
Canford Heath Junior School

Our PATCH member, Sophie will be conducting the photoshoots. Here is a

little about her -

Hi, I’m Sophie, wife, mother, creative business owner and Photographer

based in Poole.  Connecting with other mothers is my calling 

and my passion. Creating images with emotion and warmth, that

encapsulate the connection between you and your children. 

Parenting is not always perfect and glossy, my photography is all about

capturing you as you are, whichever stage you are currently on, during this

wonderful ride of parenthood.

From newborn shoots to maternity imagery or family sessions, there’s so

much magic in these little glimpses of motherhood, it’s a real passion but

also a privilege to be part of your story.

Capture your special family moments with PATCH's family photoshoots. Book now to secure your spot!

All the best from the PATCH and Friends Team

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpoole/

